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Welcome to the latest edition of the Clubs newsletter.

It is a busy time here in Milton Keynes.  We have just staged the nail biting clash between our Men’s and

Women’s teams against Slovakia and Spain respectively in Preston on 11th April.  If you were unable to watch the
matches, please do so by clicking here.

We really want to support you in all of your endeavours, which is what Claire and her team do so well. Outside of
the normal support, I am here to provide a resource for you to help you to write presentations, and to advise you
on how to go about getting local support from businesses, or wider government pots.

Please get in touch with me at mark.taffler@tabletennisengland.co.uk if you have anything you’d like to ask, or if
you need any help with finances or local sponsorships and I’ll be able to share some presentations with you that
you can use to help you approach potential sponsors.

CHO!
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